
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Service Alert – Severe Weather Service Disruptions 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
  
As Met Eireann have issued red, orange and yellow warnings in relation to Storm Barra from 0600 Tuesday 
to 0600 Wednesday, we expect considerable disruption to all shipping services, which will likely continue 
for the duration of the week.  
 
Haulage operations in the south-west and coastal areas may also be impacted by high winds and the high 
likelihood of fallen trees.  
 
As a result of the above, delays to all international cargo should be expected. 
 
 

 
 
 
Many thanks 

Plexus Freight 

Company Reg No: 03159476 
VAT: GB682598188 

T: (+44) 01823 335 666 
E: info@plexusfreight.com 
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